
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: PAUL DELAAT < > 
> Sent: 2023/01/26 7:21 PM 
> To: Gerolini, Marco <Marco.Gerolini@brampton.ca> 
> Subject: [EXTERNAL]City File # OZS-2022-0030 
>  
> Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that 
you do not trust or are not expecting. 
>  
>  
> Good Evening I received in the mail today a proposal of zoning by law amendment and draft plan of 
subdivision. 
> I do have a major concern with amendment which lies in extending Hillpath Rd into a proposed 
subdivision in Caledon housing 77 new homes. I feel with the already approved townhouse development  
of 34 units on the southeast side of Hillpath this will put far too much pressure on the existing 
infrastructure of Highwood and HWY 10. As it stands Highwood road already houses the majority of 
movement from the Lightheart subdivision belonging to the town of Caledon. I feel that Brampton the 
residents should not be submitted to this excess traffic that will be caused by another township as they do 
not pay taxes to Brampton or fix our roads. Also we should not have to open up our somewhat quiet area 
to a hustle and and bustle of another town. I believe Caledon needs to find another means of exit and 
entrance to this proposed subdivision. 
> I would like this points to be brought up at the public meeting before the vote is put to council. I would 
also like to take part in the virtual meeting taking place on the 13 th of February. Please send me 
instructions on how to attend this meeting virtually. 
>  
> Thank you 
> Louise DeLaat 
>  Highwood Rd. 
> Brampton, Ontario 
> L6Z 4T7 
>  
>  
> Sent from my iPad 
> Please review the City of Brampton e-mail disclaimer statement at: http://www.brampton.ca/EN/Online-
Services/Pages/Privacy-Statement.aspx 
 

 


